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Dear Parents and Carers,  

The Trust board members, central Trust team, all the staff and pupils across our academies would like to 

officially welcome you to the Family of Learning Trust.  

At the Family of Learning Trust, we believe that every child matters. There is a driving determination to ensure 

that pupils and adults in our schools reach their full potential. Our ethos is a simple one: ‘Learning without 

Limits’. 

We are passionate about making a difference to the lives of all our children. We want each of our schools to 

be the best that they can be and for each child to discover the skills, abilities, talents and interests that lie 

within them. 

We have already been working positively with many of the staff at Heptonstall for a number of months and 

the pupils across the Trust have also had the opportunity to meet pupils from the other Trust schools. 

We are currently working with Mr Perrin and his team to integrate systems and processes to benefit and 

empower us to become the best we can be. We want to give our schools the opportunity to succeed while 

giving their leaders autonomy and their staff and pupils the opportunities they need.  

Heptonstall has a unique community feel and we look forward to sharing and developing further partnerships; 

gaining from the greater efficiencies which linking together makes possible; using evidence of what works to 

improve the curriculum offers and develop resources across the different schools. 

Parental Engagement is essential and we enjoy working in collaboration with parents. As a Trust we place a 

high value on clear and supportive communication between home and the school. All our parents and carers 

are very much partners, fully embracing our commitment to offer a highly challenging and stimulating 

curriculum in our schools, delivered within positive and supportive school environments. 

We look forward to sharing future news and activities in the months and years to come.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Shameem Hussain 

Chief Executive Officer 


